Delaney, Richard

From: Rick Delaney <mailservice@clubrunner.ca>
Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 2:42 PM

To: Delaney, Richard

Subject: ' Rotary Bylaws changes

Attachments: Bylaws of Williamston amended 12212010.pdf

To: Rick Delaney, Rotary Club of Williamston Sunrise
Happy New Year fellow Rotarians!

I am writing to introduce you {o the Club Leadership Plan. Rotary International has reviewed all successful clubs and has
found a commen thread and that is the way successful clubs are structured. The best practices include:

Developing long-range goals that address the elements of an effective club and annual goals to support them
Convening regular club assemblies

Involving all club members in the activities and fellowship of the club

Maintaining open lines of communication

Ensuring continuity of leadership

Providing regular, consistent training

The adoption of this new structure requires that our club change the existing bylaws. | have worked with several Board
members to revise the bylaws and attached you will find the revised bylaws which our club will need to vote on. Generally,
the revised bylaws reflect the Rotary International recommended bylaws, with some changes for the manner in which our
club conducts our activities, reflecting our unique identity.

| am asking that each of you review the attached bylaws and contact me or President Carrie with questions or concerns that
you may have. The vote will take place at our next Club Assembly on January 25, 2011.

' Thanks to all for making our Club such a vital part of our community.
Sincerely,

Rick Delaney, Club Secretary
Rotary Club of Willlamston Sunrise




